
 

 

DATES 

March 

27th last day of 
term 
Easter Service at St 
Johns 2.15pm. 
 

April 
13th Back to school 
23rd Parent Forum 
3.30pm 
22nd  Full 
Governors Meeting 
5pm 
 

May 
4th Bank Holiday 
11th SATS week for 
Y6.  
25th – 29th Half 
term 
 

June 
1st School closed 
INSET 
 

July  
6th & 7th Poltair and 
Penrice transition 
days 
8th Full Governors 
Meeting 5pm 
 

21st Last Day of 
Term 
 
 

                                                                               

                 27th March 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Scarlett T, Daisy, Emily, Dylan, Nathan, Georgia, Tomas 
and Tina who are our star pupils this week. 
 

NETBALL NEWS 
Congratulations to our Netball team who were second in the St Austell and 
District Netball Tournament this week. They eventually lost the final 9:5 to St 
Mewan. Eleven teams in total entered this competition. 
 

ONESIE WEDNESDAY FOR AUTISM AWARENESS 
Thank you to all the children and staff who took the opportunity to wear their 
onesies to school today. We raised £156.11for this good cause. 
 

A DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 
Next term we are pleased to be welcoming into school two Olympic athletes 
to work with the children and share their experiences. This is a fantastic 
opportunity and one that we would like to share with you. I am pleased that 
they have agreed to stay after school and speak at the Parents Forum 
meeting on 23rd April. This does mean that for the Summer Term meeting 
only there will be just one Parents Forum Meeting at 3.30pm. There will be 
the usual opportunities to meet your child’s teachers and share the plans for 
the term. It promises to be a very busy summer term so please try to attend. 
 

FOPS BINGO  
The FOPS Bingo was great fun last Friday. Thank you to FOPS for 
organising this event and to Mr Cooper who was the caller on the evening. 
The total raised was £118.03. 
The 100 Club winners for March are 1st: Ginny Daly, 
2nd: Nick Cleave    3rd: Carole Carter.   Thank you for your support. 
 

PARENT CONSULTATION EVENINGS 
It has been a pleasure to welcome so many parents and carers into school 
this week. Staff enjoyed discussing the reports and the children’s learning 
with you. 
 

NEW MENU 
Starts next term. A copy is attached. 
Please note week 1 has roast beef 
and not gammon – whoops! 
 

ATTENDANCE:   
Well done to the 77 children who 

received 100% attendance awards for this term. Thank you 
to Mr Mayo, one of our governors, for attending the 
assembly and presenting the awards this morning. 
Congratulations to River Tamar, Y6 who achieved 100% 
attendance last week.  

WISHING YOU ALL A LOVELY EASTER HOLIDAY             Mrs D Tregellas                                                                                                         


